
FREE FEDERAL MEAL PROGRAM FOR ALL STUDENTS (K thru 12) 
 

The Pottstown School District has qualified for a Federally Funded Free Meal 
program for all students K through 12th

 

 grade.  This program includes both 
breakfast and lunch. ALL students are automatically eligible to participate for both 
meals as listed on the monthly menu.  No Meal (Free and Reduced) applications 
are required.   

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 
ALL students K through 12th

 

 grade. NO Meal (Free and Reduced) Applications are 
needed or will be accepted. 

WHAT ARE YOU ELIGIBLE FOR? 
ALL students are eligible for both Breakfast and Lunch as indicated on the school 
menu. 
 
WHERE CAN MENUS BE FOUND? 
Menu Information can be found: 

• Hard copy Elementary Menus are sent home 
• On the district Website at: 

http://pottstownschools.com/pottstown/Resources/Parent%20Resources/
Food%20Services/  

• Posted in all cafeterias 
 

At the Middle and High Schools, students will still have the ability to purchase ala 
carte items such as extra portions or non-menu items. 
 
HOW DO STUDENTS PARTICIPATE? 
The procedure for student access to meals will remain the same as in the past 
(name, ID # or Pin #).  Menu meals will ring up as no charge. Account information 
remains available for parental access to view meals selected. 
 
WHEN DOES THE PROGRAM START? 
The program starts with the first day of school on September 2, 2014. 
 
All meals meet or exceed the federally mandated requirements for the National 
School Lunch/Breakfast programs. 
 
 


